
 

 

Dear applicants: 

Thank you for your interest in employment with the Hamblen County Sheriff’s Office. 
The office you will be dealing with during the application process is the Hamblen County Civil 
Service Board. The Board is made up of volunteers, appointed by the Hamblen County Board 
of Commissioners. The purpose of the Civil Service Board is “To set forth and enforce a 
structured set of rules and guidelines to favorably influence the professionalism of law 
enforcement in Hamblen County through a fair hiring, promotions and management practices 
and to protect law enforcement personnel from coercion or loss of employment because of 
political activities of the administration” Those without prior experience can apply for 
employment in the Hamblen County Jail. The Hamblen County Civil Service Board has 
approved the hiring of individuals directly to patrol who are certified by the Tennessee Peace 
Officer Standards and Training Commissions or any other states equivalent to that and have 
valuable experience with another Law Enforcement Agency. Those will be handled on a case 
by case basis. The Hamblen County Sheriff’s Office appoints an assistant to the board and 
helps administer the physical test of the application. The Civil Service Board assistants are: 

Capt. Chad Mullins 

Lt. Josh Ringley 

Sgt. Steven Haag 

Secretary Debara Drum 

If you have any questions about the hiring and application processes please do not hesitate to 
contact the Civil Service Board Secretary at the number listed above. Again, thank you for your 
interest and please contact us with any and all questions. 

Sincerely, 

     Esco Jarnagin, Sheriff 

Hamblen County Justice Center 

510 Allison Street  

Morristown, TN 37814 

Phone: 423-586-3781 

Fax: 423-587-1658 
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